
 

 

As the 2015 Legislative Session winds down, I urge you to support SB 900.  This bill would 
display the median prices paid for common procedures at each hospital by commercial and 
other insurers.  This would allow for greater transparency in health care, which would help 
patients, and advance care.  I do not understand how anyone could be opposed to this 
legislation - it is a win for hospitals, a win for insurers, and most importantly a win for 
consumers. 

Thank you, 
Katie Harris 
Tigard, Oregon 

 


